                       MID CHESHIRE HOSPITALS

Key notes of the meeting of the Joint Local Negotiating Committee held on 4 December 2000.
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1
 JUNIOR DOCTORS CONTRACT

Dr Beardmore expressed concern that some junior doctors had been banded at 2A when their posts were not New Deal compliant.  Mr. Yates said that the problems related to uninterrupted rest.  Meetings would take place to examine solutions.  In the surgical specialties, this might include a common rota.  Partial shifts would also need to be considered.  Dr McKay pointed to a potential training problem if day time duty were lost.  Dr Beardmore and Dr Moore indicated that there would be appeals. 


2 MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING
These were accepted as a correct record.  

3 
MATTERS ARISING
i)  Discretionary Points 

The committee had met a couple of weeks ago.  Appeals could be registered within 5 weeks of the date of the letter of outcome.  For the next round the number of eligible consultants would have increased by 8.  Mr. Forster said that he would provide details of 2 race discrimination cases elsewhere in the NHS. 

ACTION: Mr. Forster

Mr. Yates said that he did not feel that the system had worked well for Associate Specialists.  The need for letters from the consultants concerned was discussed and would be written in. Dr Morgan suggested a separate meeting of the committee to consider non consultant applications. Mr. Forster said that there was unhappiness with the limitation of the system to Band D Trust Staff Doctors.  A paper was being prepared by those concerned for consideration of the M.A.C..  Amendments would be made to the application documentation.

ACTION:  Mr. Forster, Dr Morgan, Mr. Yates

 ii) Working Time Regulations

Mr. Forster said that several Trusts had reached agreements.  Mr. Yates said that he would discuss the position with other Chief Executives to see if a regional approach could be considered.  It was agreed not to undertake further diary keeping until the position was clearer.

ACTION:  Mr. Yates 
iii)


 Appraisal

Mr. Felmingham would be leading the introduction of the appraisal scheme in the new year.

ACTION:  Mr. Felmingham
iv)

 Intensity Payments

It was agreed that flat rate payments should be made in January 2001.  Out of hours supplements would follow in February or March.  The questionnaire would be circulated.

ACTION:  Mr. Workman 
4
JCNC
The minutes of the last meeting of JCNC were tabled.  

5
JUNIOR DOCTORS CONTRACT

The position outlined in the papers attached to the agenda was accepted.

6
ROLLING AUDIT PROGRAMME
Dr Morgan passed a letter on this subject to Mr. Yates for his consideration.

ACTION:  Mr. Yates 
Next Meetings:   12.30 p.m.  22/1 19/3 21/5 16/7 17/9 19/11/01.  
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